
 
Office of the Senior Vice Chancellor of Academic and Student Affairs  
Call for Spring 2021 Three-Week Session Course Offerings January 3 – January 21, 2022 
 
 
The Spring 2022 three-week session, January 3 – January 21, provides an opportunity to help our 
students continue their educational progress. 
 
The Office of the Senior Vice Chancellor of Academic and Student Affairs announces a call for 
proposals to develop and offer courses that provide experiential and career-readiness learning 
opportunities via online or in-person delivery for the Spring 2022 three-week session. 
 
We encourage proposals that creatively meet the varying needs of our students in content, course 
format, and number of credit hours. A few ideas to consider might include: 

• a course focused on discrete career-readiness skills, such as learning a coding language 
or other technical skill, entrepreneur basics, developing social media skills, including 
creating a personal brand 

• a project-based research course 
• a special focus on a “wicked problem” or grand challenge question 
• a course that provides experiential learning opportunities centered on our current moment 

(e.g., social justice, environment, equity, etc.) 
• a class that develops engagement with community groups, non-governmental 

organizations, or industry partners 
• an existing class broken down into smaller components or modules that allows flexibility 
• a gateway class that enables students to continue degree progress 
• a course that connects with an international institution through shared virtual classrooms 
• a supervised internship, externship, or job-shadow experience 

 
 
Proposals, including evidence of approval by chairs, must be submitted by 5 p.m. September 3, 
2021 to Dr. Peter Longo (longop@unk.edu).  Spring three-week courses are considered part of 
the spring 2022 term.  The expectation is the three-week session courses will be built into the 
faculty teaching load. 
 
 
 


